

Property Administration and Finance Division 190 Somerset St. W., Suite 205, Ottawa, Canada K2P 0J4, Telephone (613) 232-8080

June 22,2000

BY COURIER

City of Ottawa Dept of Urban Planning and Public Works 111 Sussex Drive Ottawa, Ontario KIN 5A1

Attention: Richard Kilstrom

Re: Elgin Street Planning Study 264-276 Elgin

Dear Sir:

Further to our letter of yesterday, dated June 21, 2000, and our participation in the Elgin Street study, though we are much in favor of the proposals that will seek to improve Elgin Street rather than detract from it, we reiterate that we are opposed to any restrictions or re-zoning that will jeopardize the viability of the full use and enjoyment of our property.

We have said, time and again, that we were against a B.I.A. for Elgin Street, traffic calming measures that would impede traffic from Elgin Street, and sidewalk vendors, and restrictions to delivery vehicles.

We appreciate having had the opportunity to participate in the Elgin Street Planning Study and to voice our concerns recommendations.

ERAWAN HOUSE (INTERNATIONAL) LIMITED

Administrator

TSC/ps